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Editorial Comment by Mark Bergemann 
 
   God has blessed the Wisconsin Evangelical Lutheran Synod (WELS) with something rare, doctrinal unity.  
We like to say we are united in mind and thought.  That said, we do disagree on some things.  One of those 
areas is creation apologetics.  This issue of the LSI Journal is dedicated to discussion of creation 
apologetics in the WELS.  The article “Two Creation Apologetics” introduces the topic.  Some “Personal 
View” articles present several sides of this issue. 
 
   It is the hope of LSI that each of us evaluate our personal thinking on this topic, and carefully consider the 
words of brothers and sisters in Christ holding alternative positions.  LSI invites you to ask questions and 
participate in a loving brotherly discussion.  LSI will attempt to be an impartial discussion facilitator.  LSI can 
provide answers on this topic from multiple viewpoints, since we understand both sides and several 
intermediate positions.  Submit your comments in any of the following ways.  If you do NOT want your 
comments published, please let us know.   
 
LSI website:   www.LutheranScience.org   
LSI FB page:  www.facebook.com/LutheranScience  
By writing LSI at: 13390 W. Edgewood Ave.  New Berlin WI  53151-8088. 
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